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Welcome to Year 3! We hope that you have had a 
lovely summer and you are ready for the school year 
ahead! This newsletter will let you know what we are 
up to half term.  

 

English 

Our book this half term is Dolphin Boy by Michael 
Morpurgo.  

Maths  

This half term we will be looking at place value, 
addition and subtraction. 

Science  

Our science topic this half term is magnets and 
forces. The children will be investigating the effects 
of forces and comparing the strength of different 
magnets. 

Context  

Our context will be ‘Flow’. We will be doing lots of 
work on rivers. The children will be visiting High 
Force on the 26th September. More details of this 
visit will be provided shortly. 

 

PE 

Year 3 have PE on a Wednesday afternoon. 
Please make sure that your child does not wear 
jewellery to school and that it is removed.  

Homework 

Homework will be set on a Tuesday and will be 
handed in the following Tuesday.  

Spellings  

Spellings will be given out on a Tuesday and 
will be tested the following Tuesday.  

Reading Books 

Reading books must be returned at least once a 
week even if the book does not need changing. 
Children earn stickers and the Reading Oscar for 
home reading. Children can read the book to 
themselves if appropriate and also sign their 
own reading record. 

 

 

How can you help? 

Support your child with their spellings. 

Listen to your child read and ask them questions 
about the book. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

26th October – Visit to High Force 

16th October – Parent Evening 

18th October – Parent Evening 

23rd-27th October – Half Term 

30th October – PD day 

31st October – Back to school 

 



	
  

	
  


